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ISSUE: LYME AND TICK-BORNE DISEASES 

During the past few years, New York State has seen an increase in reported incidents of

Lyme and tick-borne diseases in both humans and animals. As your State Senator, it is

important to make information about this public health issue available to my constituents.

My office has a free New York State Senate brochure on Lyme and other tick-borne diseases,

which contains important facts about preventing and identifying these deadly illnesses to

help safeguard the health of individuals and families.  To access this brochure, please click on

the pdf file above.  

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/john-defrancisco/landing
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/lyme-and-tick-borne-diseases


If your school, community group, or family would like copies of this brochure, please feel free

to contact my district office at (315) 428-7632 to order some copies.  


